

445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor White Plains, New York 10601 Tel 914.761.1300 Fax 914.761.5372 www.cuddyfeder.com

July 19, 2012

BY EMAIL & FEDEX

Ms. Linda Roberts
Executive Director
Connecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square
New Britain, Connecticut 06051

Re:

Docket 412 – D&M Plan Review

SBA Towers III Development and Management Plan Wewaka Brook Road, Bridgewater, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Roberts:

On behalf of SBA Towers III ("SBA"), we are in receipt of your letter dated June 25, 2012 requesting an extension of time for review of the Development and Management Plan ("D&M Plan") in the captioned matter. By this letter SBA consents to the extension of the decision deadline to September 5, 2012 with one request.

As discussed with staff, we understand that the Siting Council wishes to review final construction drawings for the approved bridge which our client advises us will be finalized by the beginning of August. We are requesting that the bridge design to be submitted be reviewed at the Council's August 9th meeting and if acceptable that aspect of the D&M Plan approved. As the Council is aware, SBA has a limited window for bridge construction which closes at the end of August which were incorporated as approval conditions by the CSC and by other agencies including the Army Corps of Engineers. The other elements of the D&M plan including access drive and compound improvements could certainly be reviewed and approved at a later time.

We believe this phased approach to the D&M Plan can meet the Councils' and our clients objectives with respect to overall development of the facility. Thank you for your consideration of the above. Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions or need anything further.

Very truly yours,

Daniel M. Laub

cc: Hon. William Stuart, First Selectman, Town of Bridgewater; Keith R. Ainsworth, Esq. Sean Gormley, SBA; Dean Gustafson, APT; Paul Lusitani, CHA; Michele Briggs, AT&T Christopher B. Fisher, Esq.

Dellh